Mayor Roger L. Putnam, Chairman, Naismith Memorial Committee, Springfield, Mass.

Dear Mayor Patnam:

I ask your pardon for the long delay in replying to your kind letter of June 12th asking me to
serve on the honorary committee of basketball coaches
in connection with the Naismith Memorial.

Your letter came just at the time our Summer Session opened, and in the rush of things I failed to acknowledge it as soom as I should have liked.

I am greatly honored by your invitation, and shall be very happy to serve on this committee.

Very cincerely yours.

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH